
From: Marlene Spence   
Sent: 2022/05/21 10:10 AM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Question for May 30 meeting 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hi there. Here is my question concerning the planning and development committee meeting on 

May 30th @ 7pm   

 

I've been a resident of Brampton for 43 years. I'm excited about Brampton's growth but VERY 

disappointed with all the housing development.  Brampton has 1 movie theater, 1 hospital, 1 

major mall. How is this exceptable for a city with over 650,000 residents? When will Brampton 

have fun attractions to take the kids to? Brampton residents go to Vaughn, Mississauga, Toronto 

because there is NOTHING exciting to do here.  When will Brampton stop filling every square 

foot with housing and begin building more museums, parks, movie theaters, recreation centers, 

entertainment centers, tourist attractions or outlet malls?  What is the plan?  

 

Thanks for taking the time to address my  questions. 

 

 

Marlene   
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